
 

 

                                                                              

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Call for applications for the position of Secretary 

General of the Federation 

of Arab Scientific Research Councils 

 

The Ministry of Higher Education and Scientific Research 

(Directorate General of Scientific Research) brings to your 

kind attention that the Federation of Arab Scientific Research 

Councils is launching a call for applications for the position of 

a Secretary General for a three-year period that is renewable.   

The Secretary General will be chosen among arab reknowed 

researchers that are competent and productive in their 

respective field and who have a long experience in the 

practice and management of scientific research. 

The candidate for this position must belong to an arabic 

research entity and be proficient in english, written and oral, 

in addition to his administrative experience and his 

prospective vision for the development of the Federation’s 

missions. 

Attached are the criteria required for the selection of the 

Secretary General. 

Candidates interested in applying, are required to send their 

application to the Directorate General of Scientific Research 

(CV, copy of diplomas, list of scientific publications, etc.), 

not later than March 05, 2022, through their affiliation.  


